
 

Lakeview Elementary  
Weekly News 

• Friday, April 26, 2024 

Dear Lakeview Community, 
 
Thank you to those families who attended Monday 
evening’s presentation on “Healthy Peer 
Relationships”. Suzanne started by explaining the 
foundations of social emotional learning (SEL) and 
how this looks throughout child development.  
 
SEL is the process through which all young people 
and adults acquire and apply the knowledge, skills, 
and attitudes to develop healthy identities, manage 
emotions and achieve personal and collective goals, 
feel and show empathy for others, establish and 
maintain supportive relationships, and make 
responsible and caring decisions. 
 
Children develop SEL skills through many different 
avenues: observation, direct teaching, play, and 
generally experiencing the world around them. In 
school we support students by teaching and 
modeling a variety of skills; some of these skills 
include identifying emotions, implementing a calm 
down strategy, communicating in respectful ways 
with peers, playing safely, and teaching how to 
solve problems in peaceful ways (conflict 
resolution). For more information about SEL please 
visit the CASEL website.  
 

  
 
Amelia Poitras, Principal Lakeview Elementary 

 

Dates to note: 
• Monday, April 29 Pro-D Day (No School) 
• Tuesday, April 30 Div. 8&9 Tumble City @ 1:30 
• Wednesday, May 1 School Assembly @ 1:10 
• Friday, May 3 Track Meet at SFU  
• Monday, May 6/7 Battle of the Books @ 1:00 
• Tuesday, May 7 Div. 8, 9, 10 Urban Safari 
• Tuesday, May 7 Div. 8-12 Bird Man Workshop 
• Wednesday, May 8 Div. 1 Swimming   
• Thursday, May 9 May Madness Run @ 2:15 

Primary Chapter Book Challenge 

We are delighted to launch our Primary Chapter 
Book Challenge, encouraging students to explore 
some books from four different early chapter book 
series. This program aims to foster a love for 
reading while broadening their exposure to 
different authors and genres. 

Our library time for this season will focus on 
featuring texts that are part of the challenge, so all 
students will be aware of the books at school. 
However, we encourage you to read alongside with 
your child as they will have the opportunity to sign 
these books out from the library. 

The program kick-off is April 24/25 and voting will 
take place on June 5/6. 

A special thank-you to the PAC for valuing literacy 
and generously supporting this program. 

 

 

https://casel.org/fundamentals-of-sel/what-is-the-casel-framework/


 

Student Highlight: Creative Thinking  
Kindergarten students in Ms. Savard and Ms. Knapp’s have been learning about the creative thinking core 
competency. Ms. Savard read the books Not a Box and Not a Stick by Antoinette Portis to spark 
conversations about creative thinking and play. Students then practiced thinking creatively artistically by 
looking at a shape and using it as part of a drawing/picture. Here are some of their creations.   

 

 
 

Community Opportunity 
In partnership with SFU’s Office of Community 
Engagement and the City of Burnaby, the Burnaby 
School District invites you to participate in the 
Connect Fest. Connect Fest is a week-long series of 
free events, featuring performances, lectures, 
discussions, tours, and more, all designed to 
inform, engage, and spark creative conversations 
among Burnaby’s vibrant and diverse audiences.  
  
For more details, please click on the link: 
https://connectfest.ca/ or refer to the QR Code 
located on the Flyer. 

 

 

  

https://connectfest.ca/


 

 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 


